
Morris County, Texas 
Notice of Elected Official 

Proposed Salary Changes for 2022-2023 
 
 

There is no salary raise for elected county and precinct officials included in the proposed Morris County 
Budget for fiscal year 2022-2023. However, a $60 annual increase in longevity pay will be budgeted for 
eligible officials which will be discussed in the public hearing on Wednesday, August 31, 2022 at 9:15 am. 
in the Commissioner’s   Courtroom at the Courthouse in Daingerfield, TX. 
 
The following elected officials are eligible to receive longevity pay in the amounts below for the 2022-
2023 budget:Tax Assessor $240, District Clerk $860, Sheriff $1,600, Commissioner Precinct 3 $240 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Notice must run on August 18, 2022 do not publish in the classified ads. 
 
Morris County Courthouse: ordered August 10, 2022  Morris County Auditor 


